
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
Sept. 11 , 2006-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin, 
Shoshana Mulé 
 
The Board reviewed the first draft of the 06-07 budget. 
 
The Board reviewed 58 Lex’s idea for installation of an oil furnace. 
 
The Board discussed pending landscaping issues and possibilities for the 07 year. 
 
Propane tank has been approved for 45 Lex. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next meeting Annual Meeting Oct. 25 7pm Grafton Elementary School. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


